From: michael.difabio@bell.ca

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2011 1:26 PM

To: Rowe, Linda

Cc: Pasato, Nancy; Swan, Joseph; Reg Ash

Subject: File H-7928: 1672 Fanshawe Park Road East (Cedar Hollow Developments Limited)

Linda

Good day.

Cedar Hollow area residents are requesting delegation status at the next BNEC meeting where the committee will review Auburn's application to remove the Phase-2 holding provision on Area Plan 39T-03518 (File H-7928).

Please use my name (582 Killarney Rd.) and Hugh Elliott's name (623 Killarney Rd.) as references for this delegation status request.

We have submitted our concerns to the Planning department (submitted to Nancy Pasato), and we would like to present these concerns to the members of the Built and Natural Environment Committee. We may have an opportunity to meet with the lead proponent (Steve Stapleton) and our Ward Councillor (Joe Swan) prior to the BNEC session where this application will be reviewed. If so, we'd like to share the outcome of that meeting with BNEC as well.

One last request ... would you please send us notice of the BNEC session where this Phase-2 holding provision will be reviewed.

Many thanks for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Michael DiFabio IT Delivery 100 Dundas Street, Floor 4G | London, Ontario N6A 4L6